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22 June 2016

Dear Committee                                                                                                    

I am writing to express my opposition to the bill introduced by Rob Pyne MP

Decriminalising abortion in Queensland will increase abortions as it has done in Victoria
 since the 2008 Bill was passed. In Victoria, it is distressing to see that in many cases
 babies aborted are older than premature babies kept alive through modern technology.

Abortion kills a human person. Babies in the womb are the most vulnerable persons in
 society and should be protected not destroyed.

I respectfully urge members  to vote against the bill.

Yours faithfully
Pat Leung
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